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November 16, 1989

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
.799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attn Mr. Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety, Section 2

This is a response to your letter of November 6, 1989.

1. A. -Shipping papers have been obtained and will be used during transport
of the Humbolt gauge.

B. Papers will always accompany the gauge on cach use.
C. Full compliance was 11/7/89.

,: 2. A. Film badges have been received and are worn every time machine
| is used.
I B. Have badges for a year-to-year period

C. Full compliance 10/15/89.
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